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                                                                                       December 11, 2009 
 
Dear ACLC Pastor,  
 
Our founder, the Rev. Dr. Sun Myung Moon is calling for a movement for family and 
peace to be developed in Las Vegas in a city where the most serious challenges to the 
family are commonly seen.   We are joining together with other organizations to create a 
special program on faith, family and peace to be held at the Flamingo Las Vegas on 
Wednesday, December 16 at 2 PM. Our theme for this holiday season program is, 
"Forging the Path to Peace: Building a United Nations that Embodies the True Love of 
God."   Churches from all over the Las Vegas area will be joining with prestigious 
community leaders and elected officials to pray for strengthening the family and to 
celebrate the glory of the Lord in this Christmas season.   
 
ACLC leaders from around the nation will be helping with this effort, and there will be 
performances by outstanding gospel performing artists, highlighted by the Founder's 
Address, to be delivered by Rev. Dr. Sun Myung Moon, now in his 90th year.  We will 
gather with all of God’s people to come together in unity to rebuild the family, restore 
the community and renew the nation and the world.  We sincerely hope you will join us 
for an unforgettable day dedicated to family, unity and peace. We believe that by our 
coming together in this way, we can set the stage for the expansion of our work during 
the coming year. 
 
The program is being sponsored by the Universal Peace Federation International, 
together with UPF USA, the Family Federation for World Peace and Unification USA, 
and the American Clergy Leadership Conference.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

Bishop Jesse Edwards        
Co-President, ACLC 


